How to Contact Us

We would love to hear from you, so please feel free to contact us with any queries and suggestions you might have and of course, come to our meetings!

You can contact us via:

E: MGSFA123@aol.com



@MGSFriendsAssoc



Manor Green School Friends Association



@mgsfa123







Welcome to Manor Green School Friends Association

Who We Are

Manor Green School Friends Association is the School's Parent Teacher Association (PTA). It is open to all of the parents/carers of Manor Green School students. By virtue of your child attending the School, you become an automatic member. It is also open to any staff employed by the school.

Our PTA consists of a Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Family Adviser and permanent members. We are all parents/carers, other than Sharon Carrigan, The Family Adviser, who is a member of School staff.

We are a very easy going group who are always excited to welcome new faces.



What We Do

We meet monthly during term time only.

Our sole agenda is to support and promote our children and our School in the best possible way.

Our aim is twofold:

- To organise fun and exciting fundraising events.
- To invest the proceeds raised to supporting our children and our School.

We are open to suggestions from you, the parents/carers and the School staff. We are always looking for creative ideas for future activities and projects.





